
The Lunchbowl Network is deeply grateful for the Grants given by
The Brothers Trust in support of the wellbeing for children and

families from Kibera.
This support has enabled a profound effect on the quality of

provision.

SEPTEMBER UPDATE

£2,185 was used to renovate the Saturday feeding programme kitchen , allowing
our team to work in a smoke free environment when preparing the food

GRANT: £4,000         
REMAINING: £1,815

GRANT: £4,000         
REMAINING: £2,550

£143 paid for new seatbelts and £1,399
was used to buy new seat covers for the
school buses. Costing a total of £1,542

GRANT: £1,800
REMAINING: £0

£1,800 bought new blankets and paid for the running of an
emergency night kitchen for families that lost their homes in a

fire in Kibera in February.

£2,500 paid for new
equipment for the science

laboratory

GRANT: £2,500
REMAINING: £0

£709 allowed us to upgrade the
DT room at The Good

Samaritain School.

GRANT: £1,700
REMAINING: £991

The remaining £5,356 will fund the building of a new science
laboratory and a Grade 9 classroom on site. With these additions

we will be able to register with the Ministry of Education as a
Junior Secondary School, thereby taking children up to the age of

15 years instead of 14 years.


